
Public Elections 

Meetings on School and Youth Service premises 

Guidance Note 

 

School premises: 

School premises may be available outside of school hours in order to hold meetings 
with prospective voters. In the interests of absolute impartiality, all the Senatorial 
candidates must be present at any such meeting, and in the case of Deputies or 
Connétables, all the candidates for Deputy or Connétable of a particular district must 
attend. 

 

Youth Service premises: 

Youth premises may also be available outside youth session hours in order to hold 
meetings with prospective voters. 

Young people attending a youth project may wish to invite election candidates to 
meet them on youth centre premises, but such meetings should be at the instigation 
of the young persons themselves. If agreed, the invitation would need to be issued to 
all candidates running for the same post (i.e. candidates for Deputies or Connétable 
in the relevant parish, or for election as Senator), so that all candidates are treated 
equally and fairly. 

 

Candidates interested in hiring out premises are invited to contact the school or 
youth premises directly to determine availability. 
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